
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF FAMlLY AND PROTECTIVE SERVICES 

COMMISSIONER 
H. L. Whitman, Jr. 

September 14,2016 

Jan Abbott 
15 CR 1130 
Mount Pleasant, TX 75455 

Dear Ms. Abbott: 

The information you provided enabling us to run a Child AbuselNeglect Central Registry check 
and Criminal History Background check has been returned successful. Based on the information 
provided, no negative history was found with the Texas Department of Public Safety (DPS) or 
the Department of Family & Protective Services (DFPS) that would prevent you from 
volunteering with the agency in this capacity. 

I have provided a copy of this letter to Jennifer Wildman, the chairperson of the Titus County 
Child Welfare Board. 

If you decide to no longer volunteer with DFPS, serve on a Child Welfare Board or Community 
Partners Board let me know so your files may be properly destroyed. Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~. 
Joel Williams 
Region 4 Volunteer Services Coordinator 
1400 College Street, Suite 274 
Sulphur Springs, TX 75482 
Office: 903.439.9240 
Cell: 903.504.3733 
Fax: 512-276-3584 
Email: joel.williams2@dfps.state.tx.us 
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